
Announcements   

Tuesday April 16, 2024   

A Day   

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

 

The Arrowhead Earth Club would like to invite you to celebrate Earth 
Week with us this week and finishing on Earth Day, April 22. 
 
Today, bring in any used or damaged cell phones and recycle them in the 
bins located in the entryways at both campuses. Tomorrow, meet Earth 
Club at Centennial Park for a hike on the Ice Age trail and a picnic starting 
at 3:30pm. Thursday, donate any blue JEANs you no longer 
wear.  Donation bins are located in the entryways at both campuses. The 
jeans will be donated to Lake Country Caring. An oak tree give away will 
take place immediately after school by the South Campus main entrance 
on Friday. Finally, we will green up the planet even more by giving away 
succulent plants. Please sign up to secure a free plant in the libraries at 
both campuses. Plants can be picked up on Earth Day. 
 
Thank you for supporting Earth Club and our planet! 
 


